From:

Sent: 17 December 2018 09:39

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Proposal to build up to 25 houses in Washwell fields.Painswick)
Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir or Madam
I wish to add to the conversation concerning the development of WASHWELL FIELDS ( adjacent
to Washwell Lane, Painswick)

1. The proposed access from Lower Washwell Lane is on a sharp bend also with a cul de sac
access close by.

2. Lower Washwell Lane junction to the A46 is a notoriously difficult access particularly
at peak traffic periods due to poor visibility in both directions.

3 The Lane is basically a single track lane serving an increasing number of dwellings.

4. There would be a serious adverse impact on the landscape, with the views to and from
Sheepscombe being ruined. This is within an AONB.

5. The land is used for the grazing of cattle, any change of use would reduce the ability
of local farmers to rear their stock.

6. This proposal again would increase the already stretched demands for local amenities
such as schooling, retail shops, parking etc.

For the above reasons I strongly object to this proposal and wish you to consider my views
during your deliberations.

Yours faithfully

Sent from my iPad



